Minutes to Lyme Recreation Commission Chase Beach Sub-Committee Meeting on April 13, 2010 Town Offices @ 4:00PM

Approved: April 26, 2010

Tom reported on a conversation he had with Selectmen Richard Jones.

Dina explained that Matt had drafted a draft management document for the Chaffee Sanctuary. This draft is based on comments from the CC's last meeting – final approval has yet to come. The draft was also sent to the Town Attorney for comments.

Pete reported briefly on possible further testing of the soils at the ball field.

The meeting ended at 5:00PM.

These minutes will be submitted and attached to the next regular Recreation Commission meetings minutes.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dina Cutting